
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 5 
 
DATE: December 2, 2020 

 

TO: All Prospective Bidders 

FROM: Giang Ngo, Buyer III 

SUBJECT: Addendum No. 5- IFB P20061 -Bus Coach Batteries 

 
 

Certain revision, additions, and modifications are hereby incorporated into the Invitation for Bid 

(IFB) documents.  

 

The Change is as follows: 

 
1. VTA has changed the bids submission deadline from December 3, 2020 at  

2:00 P.M. PT to December 9, 2020 at 2:00 P.M. PT.  

 

2. VTA has moved its solicitations to ProcureNow. Please click on this link to find 

the latest IFB information: https://secure.procurenow.com/portal/vta/projects/6191 

 

3. Reference Section INSTRUCTIONS TO BIDDERS, paragraph 6. SUBMISSION 

OF BIDS is revised to read as follows: 
 

6. SUBMISSION OF PROPOSALS: All Proposals must be submitted through 

VTA’s ProcureNow website at https://secure.procurenow.com/portal/vta no 

later than the date and time stated on Addendum No. 5. 
 

The Bidder must submit their Bids with all the forms listed in the IFB.  

Submissions must bear the Bidder’s name, address and be clearly labeled with the IFB 

number and description. 

All responses, inquiries, and correspondence related to this IFB and all reports, charts, 

displays, schedules, exhibits, and other documentation produced by the Bidder 

submitted as part of the Proposal will become the property of VTA when received by 

VTA and may be considered public information under applicable law. Any proprietary 

information in the Proposal should be identified as such. VTA does not typically 

disclose proprietary information to the public, unless required by law; however, VTA 

cannot guarantee that such information will be held confidential. 

 

https://secure.procurenow.com/portal/vta
https://secure.procurenow.com/portal/vta/projects/6191
https://secure.procurenow.com/portal/vta


 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to email me at Kimmy.truong@vta.org or 

call (408) 321-7078. 
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